
                                       STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

               SELECTMEN  

           MEETING MINUTES JANUARY 4, 2016 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Eric Eichner.  

John Davis dropped off Intent to Cuts for Patnode, Quintillio, Brooks and Russell/Lothrop.  

The new Intent to Cut form was posted to the website.  

The eagle scout Kevin Collins contacted both Jay Croteau and Bruce Smith about a signature for his 

project.  

Bruce Smith reported Lloyd Condon was out of town on holiday and would contact the town upon his 

return.  

Karen Hagen was appointed to the Supervisors of the Checklist by the supervisors.  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

Bruce Smith motioned to accept the minutes as amended. Eric Eichner seconded the motion. The 

selectmen agreed to accept the minutes as presented.  

The selectmen signed the EFTPS payment.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills. 

The final Hazard Mitigation meeting will be held on Wednesday night  January 6, 2016 at the town hall 

at 6:30 P.M. 

The selectmen discussed the cemetery trusts in preparation for the Thursday night meeting with the 

trustees of Trust Funds. To complete the MS 123 a complete list of officers is needed including the 

current chair and treasurer.  They discussed the importance of having the trustees reports available for 

the town reports , the difficulty of the negative balances as well as a no  report of the payments made 

for the cemetery care.  

A February 1, 2016 deadline has been set for the reports needed for the town report.  

The selectmen will invite Durwin Clark  to come in to  discuss his 2016 budget requests. Bruce Smith will 

sort the items by category.  

The selectmen discussed the yearend figures for the tax collector needing correction.  

Bruce Smith motioned to adjourn. Eric Eichner seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 



 

 

 

 


